
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 
For the Month of November 2024  

 
 
Statistics for November 2024: 
Digital: 571, KOHA: 3,403 Total: 3,974.  Items borrowed from other libraries: 403, items loaned to other 
libraries: 302.  There were 49 computer sessions in November.  9 residents received new library cards. A total 
of 5,408 residents visited the library in November. The current holdings in our library are 14,150. 
 
Lake County Library System Update: 
There will be no Library Director’s meeting in December due the State Library Public Director’s Assembly in 
Tallahassee; December 12th and 13th.  In January the Directors will begin to discuss possible impact fee 
applications for 2025. 
 
Funds collected for November: 
Copies/Fax: $104.10 Fines: $63.45 Total:  $167.55 
 
Activities during the month of November: 
Election Day saw 771 residents vote at our library.   40 local school age kids attended the Neon Ball dance held 
on November 14th.  Both home school and public school kids attended this event that raised $180 for the 
Friends of the Library.  The AARP used the LEC for tax training in November. The Yoga and Zumba classes have 
increased in attendance.  The other monthly programs are going well also. 
 
Total Program Attendance for November:   316 patrons.  The library closed for 4 days in November due to 

holidays. 

This report is my last as the Library Director. Thank you for the opportunity to serve our community over the 

last eleven years.  It has been an honor and privilege.  Blessings to you all. 

 
Respectively Submitted,  
 
Tara Hall 
Library Director 
 
 


